
[On 31 May 2018, the Nuclear Decommissioning Authority 
(NDA) had formally submitted a nomination for Kenna’s replacement to the Department of 
Business, Energy and Industrial Strategy (BEIS).  Further details were awaited.]

[The Interim Director of Human Resources joined the meeting.] 













Our People Strategy 2020 – Healthy, Fit and Safe – Delivery Plan including the CNC 
Mental Health and Psychological Wellbeing Plan






















